
4/30/04 

 
Well, today is my last day as a MERS employee. I've 

retired. Early Tuesday morning Carol and I are taking 

off for Hawaii (Maui). We will be back May 18. We will 

be staying here: 

 

Best Western Maui Oceanfront Inn 

2980 S Kihei Road 

Kihei Maui, Hawaii 

Phone: 808-879-7744 

 

Carol's cell phone is 517-281-4447. 

 

When we get back, I will return to work at MERS on 

contract, 20 hours a week. 

 

MERS gave me a very nice retirement party yesterday, 

with a Hawaiian theme. I got a watch and a cookbook. 

Attached is a picture of the cake they got for me. On 

the cake, the picture of the falls is one of my 

photos. 

 

Steve 

 

 


